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Curiosity Imprints Morse Code on Mars Surface

Mars Science Laboratory, Curiosity Rover  there is a need for the eattbund drivers to
vehicle tires have tread patterns that imprint th@aintain visual orientation and checks of
acronymJPL in Morse Code in the dusty soil o
the Mars surface. The wheel tread pattern is
made by square and rectangular holes in the
wheels. When in motion riding around the san
Gale Crater, this pattern is viewed by the driv
using some of the 17 cameras aboard this
interplanetary SUV.

It takes about 14 minutes for radio waves t
travel from the red planet to earth, through the
Mars Odyssey orbiter relay satellite using UH
Since there is a more than a 30 minute round
delay between the driving commands and
finding out the result of the measured moves,

(Continued on pag8)
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At Our Next Meeting
The Pr ez Sez, by ifSho O Nk o WV o

The next TARC meet-
ing is September 6
with a formal presen-
tation of our check to
the ARRL Spectrum
Defense Fund. We will
be taking a club
photo, so come pre-
pared to smile.

See you at the
Church of Christ in

We had a great turnout for the August TAR(ES
meeting, which included several visitors for oS
annual ice cream social. The September mee| 5%
will include a demo on thBactor Ill by Joe
Dorn, W5VEX. This is the item that TARC
chipped in with CTARC.

David Woolweaver, K5RAV, West Gulf Division director
of the ARRL, will be at the September 6 meeting so the club
can present him with a check, and he informs us that we will
take photos of the presentation for an articl® 8T magazine.

Sun spots have been active and this has opened up the | Western Hills, Temple
bands. During the first week in August | talked to Randy (he | (across IH  -35 from
used to live in this area, was KAS5IIA), now in Houston, on thStarbUCkS) on Sep-

meters (146.940). He was clear, overriding the Austin repeatpfember 6, at 7:00 p.m.
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August 10, 2012

Temple Amateur Radio Club
PO Box 616
Temple, TX 76503

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your contribution of $1,000 to support ARRL’s Spectrum Defense
Fund. Thank you so much for your continuous support since 2007.

Through this gift you are an important part of the ARRL team, joining with staff
and volunteers to ably defend Amateur Radio spectrum. Our success at the 2012
World Radiocommunication Conference, as illustrated in May 2012 QST and the
latest issue of Spectrum Defense Matters, is a direct result of past donations.

Although WRC-12 was a triumph for the Amateur Radio community, ARRL can
never halt our vigilance. We are proud of our many achievements over the years
—and our membership can be assured that ARRL will always be at the table
during national and international discussions. With preparations for WRC-15
already underway, ARRL remains on alert for any new threats — as well as
opportunities — that may arise, and will continue to safeguard Amateur Radio’s
access to the radio frequency spectrum.

Again, many thanks for giving to the Spectrum Defense Fund and for being a part
of the ARRL team. With your support, we can look forward to the challenges
ahead with confidence and conviction.

Sincerely,

ﬁm/\ﬁw

David Sumner, K12Z
Chief Executive Officer

ARRL is an IRS: 501(c)(3) ion holding federal tax identification # 06-6000004.
Accordingly, you contribution may be tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or
services have been provided for this contribution.

AMERICAN RADIO RELAY LEAGUE
International Secretariat of The International Amateur Radio Union
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At left is the let-

ter which David
Sumner, K1ZZ,
Chief Executive
Officer of the

ARRL, sent to
TARC last month.

It acknowledges
the clubos
contribution to the

L e a g u®pécsum
Defense Fund . See

page 1 of this Bul-
letin for more in-
formation.

Vanity Call Sign Fee to
Increase September 4

On August 3, the FCC announced vigiaal
Rulein the Federal Registethat the cost of
an Amateur Radio vanity call sign will

increase 80 cents, from to $14.20 to $15.

KEY CLICKS

“Proud sponsars ef HamEXPO!"

The new fees take effect 30 days after
publicaion, making September 4, 2012, the
first day the new fee is in effect.

Earlier this year, the FCC released a
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking and Order
seeking to raise the fee for Amateur Radio
vanity call signs. The vanity call sign
regulatory fee is payable not only when
applying for a new vanity call sign, but also

é HamEXPO! Is coming on
Oct, 6. The website is
v%vJv.l?elﬁ)ﬁhamexpo.org (or
via www.tarc.org), and
HamEXPO! has a Facebook
page at http://
www.facebook.com/
home.php?ref=home#!/
events/188367851294594/ .
If you do Facebook, log on
and Like, or leave a Com-
ment to add life to the page.

Vendors and tailgaters
are signing up daily, so
things are looking good.

How about lending a
hand? Your help is important
and needed. Thanks.

...The digital edition of
the September 2012 issue of
QST is available now online
to ARRL members. Just click

on over to www.arrl.org

...Heathkit is out of busi-
nesso again. http://
www.eetimes.com/
electronics-blogs/break-
points/4373376/Heathkit-
shuts-down

...TARC Bulletin 8 online
(.pdf) is posted on the TARC
website and on the Yahoo
Discussion Group site. If you
need a paper copy, notify
Mike WASEQQ
(wab5eqg@arrl.net).

...TARC Netd Mondays, 7
p.m. on 146.820 MHz (PL
123.0). Join us.

...See you Sept. 6 at 7:00
p.m. at the Church of Christ
in Western Hills in Temple,

upon renewing a vanity call sign for a new 19 210 N. General Bruce Dr.

year term.

0 viaThe ARRL Letter, August 9, 2012

= NTRRIBE——=

(across IH-35 from Star-
bucks) for the next TARC
meeting.



http://www.arrl.org

